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June Prayer Letter 

Evangelism Campaign: 

 

 

 Kids Clubs:   

 

Family Update: 

      

Prayer requests: 

-Pray for us to stay healthy  

-Pray for all the Burkina pastors across the country working to spread the 

gospel and grow their churches 

- Pray for me as I have taken over the responsibilities of  Pastor of the 

church in Zagtouli 

-Pray for the leaders of Burkina as terrorism and violence is still on the rise 
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CCChhhuuurrrccchhh   PPPlllaaannntttiiinnnggg   MMMiiissssssiiiooonnnaaarrriiieeesss   iiinnn   

BBBuuurrrkkkiiinnnaaa   FFFaaasssooo   WWWeeesssttt   AAAfffrrriiicccaaa   
 

 This month the Shumaker family left for their 

furlough but that doesn't mean that things slowed down 

here in Burkina.  Ministry is still going on all across the 

country as the Burkina pastors are working hard, in their 

respective churches, and are working together to spread 

the gospel. Each month we will have an evangelism 

campaign where we work with a local church to invite as 

many as possible from the neighborhood to come and we 

will show a gospel film as well as preach. This past month 

we went to the church of Tangandago and spent a few 

hours inviting the neighborhood to come and had a good 

turn out as well as one man trusting Christ as his 

savior. 

 The kids club at Zagtouli is also going really 

well.  Each week we have had more than 50 kids 

showing up to sing songs, memorize Bible verses and 

learn from God's word.  We also play soccer after the 

meeting and the kids always have a great time.  We are 

working to see these young people saved and discipled 

as they will soon be the youth of the church.  

 This month we have all been a little sick.  Parker 

gave us a scare when we woke up one night and found 

him barely able to breathe, we rushed him to the hospital 

and they said his lungs had filled with fluid because of a 

bad reaction to bronchitis.  They put him on a steroid 

breathing machine and he was breathing normally after a 

few hours.  The next day Ashley also went down with 

bronchitis and was sick for a few days, I also caught 

malaria and was down for a few days.  Everyone is doing 

much better now and is back to 100%. Thank you to all 

who prayed for our health and quick recovery. 


